
Good afternoon, everyone.  

  

The parking restrictions noted in the advisory sent on 9/7/10 will not go into effect on 

September 18, 2010 as previously noted. Although weekend work can be expected to 

begin 9/11/10, E. 59th St. between 2nd and 3rd Avenues will remain open to traffic on 

weekends until further notice is given and there will be no project-related weekend 

parking restrictions. 

  

As a reminder, please be aware that due to project-related equipment storage, beginning 

on/about September 15, 2010, there will be restricted parking on the north side of East 

58th Street between 1st Avenue and Sutton Place. The storage space will occupy 

approximately 50 linear feet (or approximately 3 parking spaces) of the north side of East 

58th Street between 1st Avenue and Sutton Place, starting from approximately 20 feet 

from 1st Avenue. 

  

Thank you, 

Sarah 

 

--  

Sarah Wilmoth 

Community Construction Liaison 

Trunk Water Main Installation MED600 

344 E. 59th Street, 4th floor 

New York, NY 10022 

office 212.223.6190 

fax 212.223.6857 

www.nyc.gov/html/ddc 

 


